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THREE DAYS OF MUSIC TUITION END WITH PUBLIC CONCERT
Young musicians from across Kent and Medway will complete three days of top class tuition and rehearsal with a concert open to the public.
Kent Schools Orchestra and Kent Youth Symphonic Wind Band will stage the free concert at 3pm on Sunday February 23 in the Thorndike Arts Centre, Rochester Grammar School.

Phill Hyde, from organisers Kent Music, said: “The course concert is a culmination of intensive but enjoyable sectional and full rehearsals from 9am to 5pm with professional tutors on wind, brass and string repertoire. There are still places available on the course for wind, brass, string and percussion players and we would love to hear from young musicians aged between 11 and 18 who would like to take part.”

As well as providing top quality tuition, the course also allows instrumentalists to audition for a place in one of Kent’s prestigious county groups: Kent County Youth Orchestra, Kent Youth Wind Orchestra and the Kent County Choirs.
Members of Kent Schools Orchestra and Kent Youth Symphonic Wind Band who take part will receive 10% discounts on courses at this year’s Kent Music Summer School at Benenden School, near Cranbrook.
Find out more about the course at www.kent-music.com or by calling Valerie Cordina, Kent Music’s county groups administrator on 01622 358402. 
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Notes to editors

Kent Music, founded in 1948, is a registered education charity and one of the largest music education services in Europe. It delivers instrumental and vocal teaching to more than 14,000 students; employs some 200 peripatetic teachers both full-time and part-time; and organises music groups and summer schools. Kent Music is a partner in music education with Kent County Council.
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